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Dear Parents

Comic Relief 
We have now counted the monies collected from 
Wear Red for Red Nose Day and £161.28 was 
raised for the charity. Thank you to everyone 
who was able to donate.  
 
Wear Your Own Clothes for Chocolate! 
Thank you to everyone who contributed a 
chocolate or sweet treat to go towards our 
Easter raffle hampers, we really do appreciate it.  
 

 
 
Infant Agility Competition 
Some of the children who attend Infant Agility 
Club took part in an inter-schools competition run 
by Greenacre Sports Partnership on Thursday 
this week at Greenacre School. The children 
enjoyed taking part, behaved beautifully and were 
a credit to the school. Well done all! 
 

 
           

Class Photographs 
A reminder that if you wish to order your child’s 
class photograph, all orders must be made online 
at www.braiswick.co.uk/orders and the deadline 
for doing so is Monday 25th March.        
 
Sponsored Skip and Jump 
Our sponsored skip/jump is taking place in school 
on Monday 25th March. We are raising money for 
our partner school ‘Malang Beyai’ in The Gambia. 
Please send all sponsor forms and money into 
school with your child in an envelope clearly 
marked ‘Sponsored Skip’. Thank you.  
 

 
 
Easter Raffle 
Don’t forget that our Easter Raffle will be drawn 
and winners notified on Monday 25th March. We 
still have some tickets available, please pop into 
the school office if you would like to pick some up.  
 
Easter Colouring Competition 
Our Easter Colouring Competition will also be 
judged on Monday 25th March.  All entries must 
be in school by the end of today please if your 
child would like to enter.   
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Spring Bonnet Parade 
Our spring bonnet parade will be taking place in 
school on Thursday 28th March. If your child has 
made a hat at home, please send this into school 
with them on Thursday. 
 

 
 
Relief Midday Meals Supervisor 
We are looking to recruit a relief midday meals 
supervisor to provide lunchtime cover when the 
need arises. If you or someone you know are 
interested in applying for this, please have a look 
at our website where you will find further 
information on the role and how to apply. All 
applications must be made online through 
jobsgopublic.   
 

 
 
Scooters and Bikes 
A reminder that scooters and bikes must not be 
ridden onto the school site and through the 
playground please. Please ensure your child 
dismounts their scooter or bike prior to entering 
the school grounds. 
 
We have a scooter and bike rack that you are 
welcome to use if you do not wish to take these 
home with you after dropping off your child. 
Please do not leave scooters and bikes 
unattended at the front of the school or in the 
office foyer. A short permission form for the bike 
rack can be completed at the school office.  

 
E Scooters 
E-scooters are classed as motor vehicles and 
must be taxed and insured. It is not possible to 
obtain insurance for privately owned e-scooters 
which makes it illegal to use them. Please do not 
bring e-scooters onto our school site. Thank you.  

 
Top Attenders 
Congratulations to Shell Class, Flower Class and 
Butterfly Class who were our joint top attenders 
last week with 97% of pupils attending school 
every day. Well done to all three classes! 
 
Easter Treat 
Every child will bring home a small chocolate 
Easter treat on the last day of term next week. If 
you do not wish your child to receive this, please 
let us know. 

 
Last Day of Term 
A reminder that the last day of Term 4 is Thursday 
28th March. School re-opens on Monday 15th 
April. I wish you all a Happy Easter.  
 
Regards 
Ms D Atkinson 
Headteacher

 


